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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: frank goldman [fjgoldmanchg@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2006 7:13 PM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Subject: RE: Act Full Gospel Church

Jerry; 
  
The Acts Full Gospel Church is having a difficult time obtaining the encroachment permit to install the 
groundwater monitoring wells in the street at 77th ave, Oakland, from the City of Oakland Economic 
Development Dept. Their current property insurance agent is resistant to inserting the specific language into the 
policy that the City requires. I will let you know next week if there is any progress.  
  
Thanks, 
Frank Goldman 
707 758-6614 
 
"Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health" <jerry.wickham@acgov.org> wrote: 

Frank, 
  
The proposed soil boring location is acceptable.  If becomes necessary to adjust the boring location in the field 
due to utilities, please move the boring to the east. 
  
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Suite 250 
Alameda, CA 94502-6577 
510-567-6791 phone 
510-337-9335 Fax 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

 
From: frank goldman [mailto:fjgoldmanchg@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2006 1:54 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Act Full Gospel Church 

Jerry; 
  
I received your letter of July 10, 2006 and have provided you with a proposed location for your 
recommended soil boring.  
  
Please let me know if this is acceptable.  See attached map. 
  
Frank 
707 758-6614 
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Yahoo! Music Unlimited - Access over 1 million songs. Try it free.  
 

   

 
How low will we go? Check out Yahoo! Messenger’s low PC-to-Phone call rates. 


